
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                        4th July 2025 

Please find below the list of new class names and teachers for the next academic year. In doing so, we would also like 

to reiterate our thanks to Mrs Edmunds (Nursery) and Mrs Horton (site team) as they leave for a well-deserved 

retirement after many years of service to Sacred Heart. 

If you have read or discussed previous correspondence, you will know that we are mixing up our classes this year, in 

order to achieve a better balance across each Year group. In making our changes, we have taken into account a range 

of different factors, including relationships, in the knowledge that friendships and play are mainly for outdoors. 

Children who may not be together in class will still have lots of times for interactions with friends, both at playtimes 

and when classes mix for lessons and other activities. 

This is not an exercise that we have plans to repeat, at least for a couple of years when we will reassess. Your children 

will be able to tell you their new class teacher after their transition session this morning. The class names will stay with 

the Year group in future and not travel with the class: so, for example, the new St Felicity class (Year 2) will move on 

to become St Augustine or St Monica (Year 3) the year after. 

Nursery 
St Carlo:  

Mrs Prince & Mrs Brett  
Reception 

St Bernadette:  
Miss Field 

St Veronica:  
Mrs Day & Mrs Crombie 

Year 1 
St Rose (of Lima): 

Mrs Horn & Mrs Michaels 
St Brigid: 

Miss Mendoza 
Year 2 

St Perpetua: 
Mrs Lodge 

St Felicity: 
Mr Bragard 

Year 3 
St Augustine (of Hippo): 

Mrs Davison 
St Monica: 

Miss Simpson 
Year 4 

St Lucy: 
Miss Baldwin 

St Mary Magdalene: 
Mrs Douglas & Mrs Charlick 

Year 5 
St Paul: 

Mrs Nazareth 
St Peter: 

Miss McMahon 
Year 6 

St Joseph: 
Mrs Robb 

St John Bosco: 
Miss Dugdale & Mrs Jackson 

Yours sincerely, 

 

C Beazeley 

Headteacher 


